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FROM: 		Department/Agency Leadership or Campaign Manager  
TO: 		All Employees 
CONTENT: 	Mid-Campaign Update / Giving Tuesday 
SEND DATE:	Mid-November 
SUBJECT: 	How to make a difference in our world this Giving Tuesday.  
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are already reaching the mid-point of the 2024 Combined Federal Campaign (CFC), and I am excited to provide an update on our results to-date. We have raised over [$XX], which is [XX%] of our goal! You are truly exemplifying what it means to GIVE HAPPY, and I am so proud.  
 
Giving Tuesday, the Tuesday after Thanksgiving is an important day for charitable giving and a great opportunity to make a difference in the lives of those in need. By joining the CFC community on this day, we can come together to support important causes and make a positive impact. If you haven't already pledged, I encourage you to consider doing so in two weeks on December 3, Giving Tuesday. 

Let's work together to make this the biggest online giving day of the campaign at GiveCFC.org.

P.S. If you have already given, thank you! Would you consider adding volunteer hours to your pledge or making an additional one-time gift in recognition of Giving Tuesday?   

Thank you for your support!

GIVE HAPPY today at GiveCFC.org
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